
It is so important that before you start with us at CNCS, you 
know how you will get to and from school. You should 
practise this journey with your parents/carers for September.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: There is no longer be a school bus 
service that comes onto school site (from September 2022).



There are a few ways you may get to school:

1. Walking 

If you live within walking distance, walking to school is the 
best option. You may access the site via our pedestrian gates 
located on Bennetts Road (Cinder Path) or Tamworth Road.

2. Vehicle drop off on school site

If you are getting dropped off in a car/vehicle, you can access 
via the top vehicle gate. You must be on site before 8.20am. 
No vehicles are permitted after this time.



3. Bus (off school site) 
If you live a little further away, you might need to get a bus to and 
from school. The nearest bus stops are as follows, along with links 
to bus timetables and routes:
• Number 16 (Bennetts Road, opposite the garage)
https://legacy.wmnetwork.co.uk/plan-your-journey/find-a-
timetable/#/route/cen_41016_C_H_y11_19-
19?direction=Inbound&when=0
• Number 13 (Beake Avenue)
https://legacy.wmnetwork.co.uk/plan-your-journey/find-a-
timetable/#/route/cen_41013_C_H_y11_25-
25?direction=Inbound&when=0

Bus pass link: https://www.tfwm.org.uk/swift-and-tickets/swift-
child-photocard/

https://legacy.wmnetwork.co.uk/plan-your-journey/find-a-timetable/#/route/cen_41016_C_H_y11_19-19?direction=Inbound&when=0
https://legacy.wmnetwork.co.uk/plan-your-journey/find-a-timetable/#/route/cen_41013_C_H_y11_25-25?direction=Inbound&when=0
https://www.tfwm.org.uk/swift-and-tickets/swift-child-photocard/


4. Cycling to school
You are allowing to cycle to school. We have a secure bicycle 
shed for you to use if you wish. There are a few rules 
however:
- You must be on site before 8.30am
- You MUST wear a cycling helmet
- You will be asked to sign a cycling contract in your first 

week
- You are NOT ALLOWED to cycle on site; you must walk with 

your bike from the pedestrian gate 



Remember! You must be on school site before 8.30am.

TOP TRANSPORT TIPS!
• Speak to your parents/carers- how will you get to school?
• PRACTISE your route/bus journey and find the gate you will 

enter the site through
• See if any friends are walking to school or getting the busy- can 

you join them?
• Get your bus pass ready before September (if needed)
• Don’t worry! It’ll be fine
• Be prepared to tell your tutor how you are getting home on your 

first day- we will record this information.


